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      NOTICE
UPPER SOUTHAMPTON WATER CUSTOMERS

The flushing of hydrants and water mains will take place in APRIL 2021 as follows: 
The flushing of water mains is permitted when needed to protect public health and safety according to Pennsylvania Drought Regulations.  
Customers may notice a short duration of reduced pressure and discoloration in the water.

Week 1: APRIL 5-9 
Huntingdon Brook-Lakeside-Gravel Hill Townhouses

Valley View Estates-Hamptontowne-Trowbridge-Whitebriar

Casey Farms-Jefferson Hills 
Week 2: APRIL 12-16
Rozel Park-Greenbrier-Latimer Farms-Street Road East of Cushmore

Hampton Square Shopping Center

Southampton Hills-Beagle Run-Gravel Hill Farms-Woodgate-Buckridge Meadows

Casey Park-Southampton Gardens-Bristol Road East of Churchville Road
Week 3: APRIL 19-23
Second Street Pike-Knowles Ave to Maple Ave-Southampton Hills-OLGC School 

Village of Southampton-Southampton Heights-Buckstone Hills-Creekview Estates
Springfield Village-Belmont Station-Hampton Crossing-Southampton Estates
Week 4: APRIL 26-30
Willowbrook-WilloPenn-Dorchester Apartments-Casey Hills-Huntingdon Hills

Springfield Village II-Huntingdon Hollow-Hidden Meadows

Med-o-Wood-Stonehurst-Hampton Farms
Week 5:  MAY 3-4
Davis Elementary School-Burgundy Hills-Maplecrest

Customers are advised to REFRAIN FROM USING WATER
for drinking, cooking, or clothes washing while flushing is in progress.
Flushing takes place between 8:30 A.M. - 3:30 P.M.
                                                 Please tell your friends and neighbors.  Thank you. 
